
Project Update: March 2022 
 
Our project held a 2-day workshop (March 30-31 2022) with Wondo Genet College of 
Forestry and Natural Resource's students in order to create an awareness on 
environmental and biodiversity conservation. The workshop was entitled on 
"Empowering Future Generation through Environmental Education for Sustainable 
Environment and Enhanced Biodiversity Conservation". We had a great discussion 
with students, and experts on the issues. 
 







 


